[bookmark: _GoBack]Calling all parents/carers and educators (including teachers, teaching assistants, SENCos) who have or are currently working with a child with Down syndrome who is attending school (Reception-Year 11) in the UK…
Researchers at The University of Manchester and LETS Go! UK, a specialist support service for children with Down syndrome, are conducting a survey to look at the educational experiences of children with Down syndrome in the UK. Information collected in this study will inform several important questions about what happens in school for this group of children and the factors which might support successful school experiences.    
We are looking for parents/carers and educators (including teachers, teaching assistants, SENCos) who have or are currently working with a child(/children) with Down syndrome who is currently attending a UK school (Reception-Year 11) to take part in an online survey.  
For more information and to access the survey, please click on the link below. Thank you.
http://j.mp/2WSro9l

